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GET READY TO DANCE!!  For over three decades, the L.C. Swing Band under the          
direction of Larry Lutte has been entertaining audiences throughout Central Florida.  
Join us for this important fundraiser to benefit the DeLand Naval Air Station Museum.  

Donôt forget that tickets will be on sale for our raffle and bids taken for silent auction 
items to support the museum.  Bid on a HUGE Patriotic Celebration Basket and a beach 
basket that includes a Three Day, Two Night Stay at the beautiful oceanfront Bahama 
House in Daytona Beach.  daytonabahamahouse.com.  Raffle items include a beautiful 
watch, Disney World Park Hopper Tickets, wine basket,  and many more great items.  
Tickets for the raffle will be $5.00 for (6) tickets or $20 for (26) tickets.   
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 THE SILVER ANNIVERSARY BIG BAND DANCE SCHEDULED FOR   
VETERANS DAY, FRIDAY NOVEMBER 11, 2016 WILL BE HELD AT THE       
DeLAND NATIONAL GUARD ARMORY AT 401 S. ALABAMA AVENUE IN 
DeLAND, FLORIDA.  CALL (386) 717 -1492 TO RESERVE A TABLE.  

www.lcswing.com  
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DNASM Volunteers continue to 
work on a recovery project for a 
WWII SBD -5 aircraft that has 
been discovered in a local lake.   
 
Anthony Brickhouse, Associate 
Professor at Embry Riddle      
Aeronautical University has 
joined the team.  He will be     
coordinating students in a      
special project to  produce an  
accident reconstruction plan on 
the underwater crash site.  

The PTF-3 Viet Nam era patrol boat            
restoration continues with external 
paint being completed by volunteers.   
The hull is now painted and the water 
l i n e  m a r k  i s  b e i n g  a d d e d .  
Www.ptf3restoration.org  

Restoration work on the WWII TBF Avenger 
continues.  The second wing has now been 
repaired and is ready for paint.  (Left) Pete  
assists with pressure washing.  (Right) Greg 
paints the repaired wing with  assistance 
from Gene and Walter.  Due to hangar space, 
the finished 2nd wing is too large to attach to 
the TBF but will remain on display inside the 
Ronald   Herman Restoration Building.  

(Above) Al works on painting the water line 
mark on the PTF -3.  


